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The rumors are still flying so let me say this one more time, there has been no
notification to the Union or their attorneys that a decision has been made,
handed down, or delivered as of 10:25 am this morning. Any management
individual that is spreading those rumors should be reported to Jim Washington
immediately.

| like the rest of you are waiting for the decision and am as anxious as anyone
out there. Again | promise once a decision is made and released | will get the
information out to you all. This is not a race to see who hears the information
first, I do not want false or tentative information going out. Everyone is on edge
and if conflicting information goes out it will only cause more harm.

From what I've heard yesterday there will now be no second round of tower bids,
I’'m sorry to keep bringing bad news to you again. Beth will have another update
for you soon with more details.

Wally just put out an update, please read it and make sure your elected officials
are on board.

Kate Breen



